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Chairperson Governing Council: Chris Dalgairns 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 
24th February, 2021 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT LONSDALE 
 

24/2/21 26/2/21 Life Education Bus 

5/3/21 Friday Student Free Day 

8/3/21 Monday Adelaide Cup Public Holiday 

2/3 – 23/3/21 Tuesdays Sporting Schools Judo Upper Primary 

2/4/21 Friday Good Friday 

5/4/21 Monday  Easter Monday 

9/4/21 Friday Last Day School Term 2.15 p.m. finish 

 

 
CHANGE TO NEWSLETTER 
 
As we are sending the newsletter out 
electronically now, we are taking the raffle 
draw prize off the bottom and putting a 
mystery phrase within the newsletter. 
Children can bring the mystery phrase into 
the front office on a slip of paper with their 
name on it to go into a draw at assembly 
each fortnight. There will be highlighted 
words in the newsletter which will make up a 
phrase. They just need to be put in the 
correct order.   Good luck.   
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2021 
 
Lonsdale Heights School Annual General 
Meeting will be held at the school on Monday 
1st March, 2021 at 7 p.m. If you are interested 
in being part of the school Governing Council 
please complete the attached nomination 
form and return it to the school by Friday 26th 
February, 2021. If you have any questions 
regarding this please speak to Mr Nesbit.   
 
 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 
 
Canteen days are Thursday and Friday each 
week.  We will soon be making some 
changes to the menu and will send this out as 
soon as it has been finalised.  All orders are 
done through the Front Office and if students 
need money to spend at recess or lunch time 
they can exchange their money for tokens in 
the office before school starts.  
 
NOTES HOME 
 
Please make sure you check your child’s bag 
regularly for any important notes that may 
have come home for you to read, sign and 
return to school. Even though the newsletter 
is being sent electronically, some notes still 
need to be sent home as they have 
permissions attached. 
 
SWIMMING / AQUATICS 
 
Thank you to everyone who have finalised 
their swimming / aquatics fees. Statements 
will come home soon regarding outstanding 
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invoices.  Can these be paid as soon as 
possible please? The school has EFTPOS 
facilities if preferred. If you would like to do a 
bank transfer please contact Tammie our 
Finance officer and she will give you the 
details. 
 

 
Story by P-Jay in Ms Richman’s 1-2 class 
 

 
Story by Harper in Ms Richman’s 1-2 class 

 
MS REED’S CLASS ART PROJECT 
 

 
 
The students in Ms Reed’s class have been 
doing an art project with Bianca.  This is their 
Kandinsky Art Projects. Wassily Kandinsky 
was known as the pioneer of Abstract Art.  
 
 


